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Please do not get me hooked back on cigarettes by banning flavored vapes. Right now my
lungs have improved due to water vapors rather than smoke from traditional cigarettes. By
banning flavors, I will be left with traditional tobacco-flavored vapes which will cause me to
crave cigarettes. 

Thank you,
Jennifer Miller 
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